Three Selectmen and secretary present.

Richard Farella came in to inquire about the possibility of purchasing a strip of almd owned by the town which abutts his property. It was suggested that he approach the Planning Board for advise.

Gerard Brouillet came in to question whether he would need to enlarge his septic system because of building an addition. They Selectmen agreed that his septic seemed adequate.

A building permit was approved for Warren & Sally Moss for an addition.

A pistol permit was approved for Clovis Gentilhomme.

Fire Chief Dodge and Police Chief Ballou brought in copies of their budgets for 1982 for the Selectmen's inspection.

Adjourned at 11:00 pm